## Hinton, Daniel E (PSC)

**From:** South Hopkins Water District

**Sent:** Monday, March 20, 2017 3:14 PM

**To:** PSC - Tariffs **Subject:** PSC Notification

**Attachments:** PSC Tariff March 20 2017.doc

Attn: T Mathews

Dear Ms. Mathews:

South Hopkins Water District has hereby opposed the wholesale rates proposed by the city of Madisonville, KY effective by March 31, 2017. An official letter to the PSC is attached to this email.

Regards,

Robert Tucker Chairman, Board of Directors

South Hopkins Water District 129 South Main Street PO Box 487 Dawson Springs, KY 42408 (270) 797-5760

## **South Hopkins Water District**

Commissioners: Robert Tucker, Chairman Ruby Poe Roy McGregor

Phone 270-797-5760 Fax 270-797-3800 129 S. Main St. P. O. Box 487 Dawson Springs, KY 42408

March 20, 2017

Talina Mathews Executive Director Public Service Commission PO Box 615 Frankfort, KY 40601

Dear Ms. Mathews:

South Hopkins Water District hereby opposes the wholesale rate proposed (\$5.01 per 1,000 gallons) by the city of Madisonville, KY with an effective date of March 31, 2017.

Sincerely,

Robert J. Tucker

Chairman, Board of Directors

Robert Jucker / AW